UAU NEWSLETTER



Secretary's Message

Dear Esteemed Members,

Greetings from the historic city of Lucknow!

It is both a privilege and an honor to serve the dynamic and vibrant Urology Association of Uttar Pradesh (UAU) for the third consecutive year. I extend my heartfelt gratitude to all our esteemed members for placing their trust in me and supporting my endeavors to serve this learned society. Your unwavering faith and encouragement have been my guiding force.



Dr Sanjoy Sureka

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to the members of the Executive Council for their continuous support and guidance. Their invaluable assistance in both academic and administrative matters has made my journey as Secretary truly enriching.

I am particularly grateful to our honorable President, Prof. Pawha, who has been more than just a leader; he has been a mentor, always available to provide guidance and support. Our past President, Dr. Subhash Yadav, and our President-elect, Dr. P.K. Jindal, have also played crucial roles in supporting and guiding me at every step. The collective wisdom and kindness of all our council members have been a pillar of strength, and I sincerely appreciate their contributions.

Over the past year, we have engaged in numerous enriching academic activities, including our Monthly Case Discussion Series, which has served as an excellent platform for knowledge-sharing and professional growth. As an association, we have consistently stood in solidarity with important causes, exemplified by our strong stance in support of the medical fraternity during the tragic incident involving the murder of a female doctor in Kolkata, reflecting our commitment to justice and ethical medical practice.

As we approach our much-anticipated Annual Conference just two weeks away, we look forward to an extraordinary gathering at the picturesque Jim Corbett, a venue that promises a perfect blend of academic excellence and natural beauty. This prestigious event is being organized by the Moradabad City Chapter under the capable leadership of Dr. Rajshekhar. Alongside the excitement of a jungle safari and the allure of local attractions, we have curated a highly interactive and innovative scientific program. Several new sessions featuring fresh and engaging concepts have been introduced, ensuring that this conference will be a memorable experience for all attendees. I sincerely hope that we will not only gain valuable insights but also forge lasting bonds of camaraderie.

MARCH 2025

UAU NEWSLETTER



As we move forward, I humbly encourage all members to invite young urologists who have not yet joined our society to participate. Their involvement will strengthen our association and contribute to making UAU even more vibrant and impactful.

Finally, as we approach the festival of colors, I extend my warmest wishes to you and your families for a joyous and vibrant Holi. May this festival bring happiness, prosperity, and harmony into our lives.

Long live UAU!

Warm regards,

Dr. Sanjoy Sureka Secretary, UAU

